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"REID’S RUMBLE SEAT" 
 
The most important news item that could possibly be included in this issue is 
announcement of the approval on September i6, 1968 by the Coordinating Board, 
Texas College and University System, of Master of Science and Doctor of 
Philosophy programs in our Department.  This approval, effective immediately, 
authorized the granting of advanced degrees in the major field of Recreation and 
Resources Development. 
 
The Coordinating Board’s approval climaxes 16 months of detailed evaluation of 
the capability of the Department of Recreation and Parks to offer high quality 
programs of study at the master’s and doctoral levels, The immediate 
implementation granted reflected the Board’s favorable assessment of the manner 
in which President Rudder and the Administration of Texas A&M University has 
provided maximum support leading to the structuring of an outstanding graduate 
faculty in Recreation and Parks, which in turn has already become a powerful 
team magnet in attracting unusually able graduate degree candidates. 
 
Our graduate students deserve special mention here. Each of the 38 students 
enrolled during the period that the advanced degrees were being considered by 
the Coordinating Board. Drawn from all sections of the U.S. and Canada, highly 
motivated, these students began their graduate studies at Texas A&M prior to an 
authorized degree program, and enrolled in related departments primarily because 
of their desire to study under the particular group of Recreation and Park 
professors. 
 
Their belief in the timely approval of the advanced degrees and in the 
administration of Texas A&MM, is now justified. They have gained ----and have 
earned --  a substantial lead in completion of their respective degree programs. 
 
A copy of the announcement is enclosed. 
 










